
BUFFALO-HANOVER-MONTROSE ISD 877 
BUFFALO, MINNESOTA 

 
CALL FOR BIDS 

FOR 
MILK PRODUCTS 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the Board of 
Education, Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose ISD 877, Wright County, Buffalo, 
Minnesota, until 10:00 AM central time, Thursday April 17, 2014, for the purchase 
of MILK PRODUCTS according to specifications on file in the office of the 
Director of Food Service, Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose ISD 877, District Office, 214 
NE First Avenue, Buffalo, Minnesota 55313, at which time the bids will be 
opened publicly and read aloud in the Board of Education Room, located at the 
above address, and tabulated for review by staff members who will make 
recommendations to the Board of Education for their consideration at a later 
meeting.  At that time, copies of the tabulation will be available to interested 
parties or the bids otherwise made public and the Board will take action thereon. 
 
Specifications and bid forms may be obtained from the Director of Food Service, 
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose ISD 877, 214 NE First Avenue, Buffalo, MN 55313. 
 
Bids are to be submitted in an opaque, sealed envelope addressed to the 
Director of Food Service, 214 NE First Avenue Buffalo, Minnesota 55313, and 
clearly marked on the outside that it is a bid proposal for MILK PRODUCTS, Due 
April 17, 2014 at 10:00 AM.  The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids 
and to waive any informality in bids. 
 
Dated at Buffalo, Minnesota, this 24th day of March, 2014. 
 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose ISD 877 
 
 
Gary Kawlewski 
Director of Finance 
 
Marilyn Splinter 
Director of Food Service 

 
 
 
 
 


